
   

 

4th of July 

AppleTree will be closed on 
Monday, 7/4 in observation of 

Independence Day.  

CACFP Food Program Annual Renewal 

Every year we have to obtain new paperwork from each family 
regarding food program eligibility. This helps us provide 

nutritious meals and healthy initiatives. At the end of the day, 
Erika or Bailey will have yellow forms for you to complete. 

Build, Learn, Grow Scholarships 

BLG Scholarship benefits are ending 
the week of June 27th.  I will send 

reminder emails of what your 
tuition will resume to, effective 7/4. 

This was a gift to many, hopefully 
we will see more opportunities in 

the near future.  I realize you may be 
submitting vacation credits for 7/4. 

Those will be credited to your 
account, accordingly. 

THANK YOU! 
Summer is in full swing; everyone is having a blast! Thank you to the teachers for taking extra care with 
the heat and sunscreen. Thank you to Miss Audrey and Miss Melissa for planning a thoughtful summer 
program full of education, activity and fun! The children are so excited about their experiences and field 
trips! 

Reminders 

• Please make sure that your child has appropriate spare 
clothes in their cubby. 

• Classes often incorporate water play to make outdoor 
time comfortable and safe. Please bring in additional 
clothes or a swimsuit for water play.  

• Drivers, be cautious and aware of children in the parking 
lot. They can be unpredictable. 

• Parents, your children can be unpredictable, hold their 
hands in the parking lot. We’ve seen them run across the 
lot as cars enter.  

Congratulations! 

Miss Justine was just awarded with her CDA. This is a time-consuming rigor that demonstrates her 
ability to foster the social, emotional, physical and cognitive growth of young children. She already holds 
a Bachelor’s degree in Theater Arts. Now she has another accomplishment! Congratulations Miss Justine! 

 


